
 

 

The RPS Historical Group and University of Wolverhampton Research Day offers the opportunity to 

present a paper at this year’s event.   

The history of Photography in all its facets and manifestations arguably spans 199 years and 

therefore the scope of these events is considerable.   

 

As in previous years, papers from experienced researchers will be welcomed, but we aim to reserve 

at least half of the time slots for first-time presenters. Our continued aim is to encourage new 

researchers to share their ideas in a friendly and supportive environment: a sounding board for work 

in progress.   

 

Members wishing to offer a paper of either 10 or 20 minutes should contact Janine Freeston in the 

first instance at historicalresearch@rps.org before 15th December 2024.  

 

The event will be a mix of in-person/live and online-by-zoom presentations. We hope that the online 

speakers will also be available for the Q&A sessions.  

 

Speakers will have the opportunity to submit their paper to our journal The PhotoHistorian.   

 

A copy of our up-to-date guidance for authors is available The PhotoHistorian 

Or on request from the editor, who can be contacted at photohistorian@rps.org   

 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Janine Freeston ARPS 

Historical Group 

 

Dr Euripides Altintzoglou FHEA 

Wolverhampton School of Creative Industries  
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